DATE: July 16, 2014

TO: Town Committee for Squibnocket
FROM: Chilmark Historical Commission
SUBJECT: Squibnocket Beach and Planning Process

As requested, this provides the Historical Commission’s comments on the
Squibnocket Beach planning process and desired outcome as agreed at its July 15™
meeting,

The Historical Commission will endorse a plan for Squibnocket Beach that
addresses the community’s future needs of more beach, adequate parking,
handicapped access, sanitary facilities and preserves the Town’s historic
Squibnocket Pond access as expressed in the Chilmark Master Plan in 1985 and the
two updated supplements for 1990-1992 and 2000-2003.



